
Dear 2nd Grade Parents,

One way that you can help in the classroom is helping plan our classroom

parties. You do not need to attend the party but help the mom in charge. lf you

want to be the party coordinator, please indicate that below. However, you are

welcome to come to any party if you are able. lf you do not sign up to help with a

party, you will be assigned to one.

Please indicate your 1",Znd, and 3'd choice. lf possible, I will try to give you

your L't choice. lf you have older students please check with their teacher and

make sure we don't sign you up for the same parties.

Thanks for your willingness to help!

-Mrs. Creider

Name

Christmas Party, December 20th @12:30

God's Love Party, February 14th @ 2:30

Resurrection Party, April 5th @ 2:30


